
AwardsAwardsAwardsAwards    

Dojo pointers for last  
week are… 

Kwilkyn - Oscar,      
Connie & Evie 

Lostledan- Amelia & 
Reuben 

    Head awards -   

  Eva Rose, Seren and 
Frankie 

Lunchtime Awards 

Kaydee, Freddie, Willow 
& Sam 

 

Well done to all of you ! 

After School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School Clubs    

Week  Week  Week  Week      

Beginning 15.10.18Beginning 15.10.18Beginning 15.10.18Beginning 15.10.18    

MonMonMonMon - Multiskills Club Yrs 
Rec/1/2 with Mr Webb & 
Mrs Pryer 

TueTueTueTue - Team Games Club 
Yrs 3/4/5/6 with Miss 
Molden & Mr Webb 

WedWedWedWed - Singing Club Yrs 
2/3/4/5/6 with Ms Jarrett 

ThursThursThursThurs - Running Club Yrs 
3/4/5/6 with Mr Webb 

 

AUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERMAUTUMN TERM    

NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER ----    Issue 5 Issue 5 Issue 5 Issue 5 ----    12th Oct12th Oct12th Oct12th Oct    

At Celtic Cross Education… 
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Weekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly Attendance 

Our Attendance for the 

week 1st Oct 2018 to 

5th Oct 2018 was 

 

Kwilkyn Class 95.45% 

Lostledan Class 99.52% 

Pedreven Class  100% 

 

TOTAL  98.32% 

Harvest Harvest Harvest Harvest     

We will be holding our  

Harvest Service at St Nuns 

Church on Tues 16th      

October 2018 at 1.30 pm. 

This year we will be        

collecting food items for 

the food bank and would 

ask if you could make a 

donation from the list     

attached to this         

Newsletter. 

If donations could be 

brought to school by 9 am 

on Tuesday 16th October 

we can then make a       

display of the donations in 

the Church. 

Thank you. 

Roseland School Roseland School Roseland School Roseland School     

On the 15th October 

the Roseland School 

will be visiting us to 

meet Y6  pupils and 

their parent at 3.15pm. 

This will be your      

opportunity to meet 

staff and children who 

are at the Roseland 

and ask any questions 

you have. 

Kwilkyn Open ClassroomKwilkyn Open ClassroomKwilkyn Open ClassroomKwilkyn Open Classroom    

The new date for the Open Afternoon for pupils 

new to Kwilkyn Class will now be on 18th October                        

from 3.15pm to 3.45pm. 



DIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATES    

15.10.18 - 3.15pm Visit from the        
              Roseland School for Y6     
                  

16.10.18 - Harvest Service at St Nuns 
     1.30 pm      

18.10.18 - Open Afternoon Kwilkyn 
                    Class 3.15pm—3.45pm 

22.10.18  - Half Term 

6.11.18 - Parent’s Forum at 2.15 pm 

13.11.18  - Tempest Individual Photos 
    Nasal Flu Immunisation Y1-5 

30.11.18 - Inset Day 

2.12.18 - Inset Day 

7.12.18 - Hearing Screening Y1 

18.12.18 - Cinema Trip 

19.12.18  - Christmas Dinner 

20.12.18 - Last day of Term 

PFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook Page    

If you would like to join the PFA   
Facebook group please email                                        
sallymjones1@gmail.com or                       
annieeabbott@gmail.com  

Music LessonsMusic LessonsMusic LessonsMusic Lessons 

Woodwind Lessons - Tuesday at 1 pm 

Guitar Lessons - Thursday at 9.00 am 

Piano Lessons - Friday at 1 pm 

Brass Lessons—Fridays at 1 pm 

Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19 

Fri 30th Nov, Mon 3rd Dec, Fri 7th 

June 2019 and Thurs 25th July 2019.  

Sports & PESports & PESports & PESports & PE    

PostcardsPostcardsPostcardsPostcards 

Children who have been awarded sports postcards are George, Kit, Kayna & 

Connie 

PE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of Fame    

Do you have any photos for our display for the PE Wall of Fame.      

If you take part in sports or physical activity outside of school then let us know 

by bringing in a photo so that you can join our 'PE Wall of Fame' & we 

can celebrate your success.  

Sports Ambassadors Year 5Sports Ambassadors Year 5Sports Ambassadors Year 5Sports Ambassadors Year 5 

Willow and Codey are the new Sports Ambassadors for  Year 5. 

 BadmintonBadmintonBadmintonBadminton 

Well done to our Badminton Team George, Kit, Kayna & Connie who took part 

in the Badminton Tournament on Wednesday at the Roseland with teams 

from Ladock, Gorran, Tregony, Probus and St Mawes.  We played Gorran in the 

final game and came first - thank you for  representing the school, we are all 

very proud of you.  

 

Whilst Mrs Tringham is unwell, 

there will be no new posts on   

Twitter. 



Suggested Donations for the Food Bank for our HarvestSuggested Donations for the Food Bank for our HarvestSuggested Donations for the Food Bank for our HarvestSuggested Donations for the Food Bank for our Harvest    

Below is a list from the Food Bank of items that they would find 

useful, 

    

Long Life Milk 

Long Life Fruit Juice 

Cereal 

Tinned Soup 

Tinned Spaghetti 

Tinned Tomatoes 

Pasta Sauce 

Tinned Vegetables 

Tinned Meat 

Tinned Fish 

Tinned Fruit 

Tinned Rice Pudding 

Tinned Custard 

Biscuits 

Rice and Noodles 

Instant Coffee 



Probus  ChurchProbus  ChurchProbus  ChurchProbus  Church 

We have been contacted with some event that our new Vicar is    

running for you and your children, 

 

Dad’s BreakfastDad’s BreakfastDad’s BreakfastDad’s Breakfast    

Every third Saturday of the month from 9.30 to 11.30 on the 20th 

Oct, 11th Nov and 15th Dec - Bacon Sandwiches, Dad Talk, Hot 

Drinks, Toys and Games. 

 

Half Term ActivityHalf Term ActivityHalf Term ActivityHalf Term Activity 

Half Term Tower Tots on Thursday 25th October meeting at 1.45 at 

the Sanctuary opposite the Church on Wagg Lane, Probus. 

Nature trail, outdoor arts and crafts, toasting marshmallows on the 

fire, hot drinks - Don’t Forget Your Wellies !! 


